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February 2024 newsletter
addresses Medicare
changes, caregiver relief bill

Dear Clients and Referral Partners,
Welcome to R. F. Meyer & Associates’
February 2024 e-newsletter.

We present three articles again this
month, and they cover topics we hope
many of you will find interesting

Richard F. Meyer :|

Medicare benefits 2024: Five
positive changes for seniors

Although 2024 Medicare premiums are seeing
an increase, there are nevertheless a few
bnght spots. Starting on January 1, 2024,
Medicare enrollees may be pleased to hear
about several positive changes taking place.

Most workers plan to file
early for Social Security

To secure the maximum amount in
monthly Social Security, Americans must
wait until full retirement age to start
receiving payouts. Results from a 2023
survey show most workers know about
this stipulation, yet the vast majonty plan
to file early for Social Secunty anyway

Are you a family caregiver?
New bill seeks to lower costs

Recently proposed legislation seeks to offer
financial relief for unpaid family caregivers
The Lowering Costs for Caregivers Act of
2023 is the result of a bipartisan effort to
lessen the costs of family caregiving.
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